
St Vincent de Paul  - SVP -  
Annual National Raffle 2024” 

  
Members of St. Aidan’s SVP 
Conference will be selling tickets after 
Masses on the weekends 
of  31st August / 1st September and  
7th / 8th September 2024. 
 
The National Raffle is the biggest annual 
fundraising event of the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul. Every year your support 
helps the Society continue its work with 
people facing isolation, loneliness and a 
daily struggle with poverty in 
communities throughout England and 
Wales.This year the prizes are: 1st prize 
£5000, 2nd prize £1000 plus 15 additional 
prizes of £100.  Tickets are £1 each or £5 
for book of 5 tickets and the draw will 
take place on 26th September 2024.  
Thank you once again for your continued 
and generous support. 

There will be no Wednesday evening Mass for the next two Wednesdays.  
Wednesday Mass will resume on Wed 4th September. All other Masses are at the usual times. 

Parish Priest:  Fr Peter Mansfield,            Deacon:  Rev. Tony Flavin            

Parish House:  1 Portnalls Road, Coulsdon, Surrey. CR5 3DD                            

Tel: 020 8660 2452          Email:  coulsdon@rcaos.org.uk    

Parish Website:  www.st-aidans-parish.org.uk 

Support in times of loss:  listeningtoyou.staidans@gmail.com 

Safeguarding: Bridget Hanlon   coulsdonsg1@safeguardrcaos.org.uk 

                         Alexandra Collins  coulsdonsg3@safeguardrcaos.org.uk 

Church Hall enquiries:   staidanshallbookings@gmail.com     

Property maintenance, report issues: staidanspremisesteam@gmail.co.uk      

St Aidan’s School:  01737 556036 

St Aidan’s Catholic Church  - Coulsdon 

Year B                  20th Sunday of Ordinary Time             18th August 2024 

We say thank you and goodbye to Fr John as he 
prepares to return home to Portumna, Ireland. He will 
be here for Mass on Monday. We very much 
appreciate his help and support again this summer,  
especially celebrating our Masses, Baptisms and 
visiting the housebound in our parish. 
 
Fr Gus will be doing some weekday Masses.  
Fr Godwin will be here for the Mission Appeal next 
weekend, see P2 for information about that. 
 
I will be back for Mass on Thursday 29th August. 
 

********************************** 
 

Feast of St Aidan our parish patron.  
 
The official date for St Aidan’s feast day is Saturday 
31st August. However, as PP I have discretion to 
move it to the nearest Sunday for pastoral reasons. It 
therefore seems appropriate to transfer it to Sunday 
(inc Sat Vigil) 31 Aug / 1 Sept. In this way more 
people in our parish can join in honouring St Aidan 
and invoking his intercession at Mass. On that 
weekend all three parish Masses will be in honour of 
St Aidan.  
 
The next newsletter will be on 31st August. 
 
 



24 /25 August 2024. 

Mission Appeal second collection for the weekend of 24
th

 / 25th August 2024  
There will be a Mission Appeal collection on behalf of the Spiritans (Holy Ghost 
Fathers). Your support, and contribution will greatly help in their missionary work 
abroad. The priest who will be undertaking the Appeal is Fr Godwin Alkali. 


